
 
 

 
 
 
 

With Sincere Thanks and Appreciation 
 
 
Mr. Billy Foppiano & The Mighty Croon Dogs 
805-546-8863 
E-mail funlivemusic@fix.net 
 
 
April 16, 2008 
 
Dear Billy & The Mighty Croon Dogs, 
 
GOD’S HAVENS FOR CHILDREN thanks you for your support for our 2008 fund raising 

event at The Clubhouse in San Luis Obispo. Thank you for joining with Louie Ortega and 

providing our guests with an incredible evening of great music and fun! We consider you 

and your group to be community partners, as your assistance helps us to serve the 

children, youth and families that we have been entrusted with. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

James Davis, MPA, Director 
GOD’S HAVENS FOR CHILDREN 
California Central Coast Services 
 
 
 
 

GOD’S HAVENS FOR CHILDREN 
P.O. Box 13426 – San Luis Obispo, CA 93406 
Phone: (805) 772-4004 Fax: (805) 772-4424 
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